
Dear Colleagues,

The Silicon Detector Concept Study will hold a Lunch Time Meeting at the upcomin
g International Linear Collider Workshop in Valencia, on Thursday, November 9, 2
006. Everyone interested in learning about SiD, hearing about our recent progres
s and plans, or exploring how to get involved in our study, is most welcome to a
ttend. 

The meeting will be held during the lunch break, and begin at 13:30. The Worksho
p Organizers have provided for lunches at the meeting, which may be purchased at
 the time you register in Valencia. Please plan to attend, and make your lunchti
me reservation for Thursday.

The meeting will focus on a talk by Norman Graf which summarizes SiD status and 
plans. We’ll save some time at the end for questions and general discussion.

We hope to see you at the SiD Concept Meeting in Valencia.

Sincerely,

Harry Weerts and John Jaros
for the SiD Concept Study
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